
 Dear Dr. Vanatta: 

 I am pleased to inform you that Remake Learning, with support from The Grable Foundation, 
 has approved a grant of $25,000 for: 

 Tugboat Grant: Brewing Success at Chartiers Valley 

 Remake Learning requests acknowledgment of this grant. Please access your grant agreement 
 via this  link  . Signed agreements can be sent to Tyler Samstag at  tyler@remakelearning.org  .  The 
 check will be released when the grant agreement is submitted. 

 Please read the grant agreement terms closely and let us know if you have any questions. 

 On behalf of the Remake Learning team, congratulations! 

 Sincerely, 

 Tyler Samstag 
 Director 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Hq_5sEASmgUxLc-uwS-DGw-exBboJP71wGYgsUWcTPA/edit?usp=sharing

